

University of Kentucky Lexington, Kentucky 40506-0032 606-257-1701

April 14, 1997

Professor Janice Schach Chair, Senate Council Office Room 10, Administration Bldg. Campus 0032

Dear Professor Schach:

I want to thank the Senate Council for the thorough review of the proposed notice requirement changes in AR II-1.0-1, VI-B and GR X, B.4. for the Research and Clinical Title Series. Consistent with your recommendation, I have decided not to implement these proposed changes for faculty employed in these title series. As I am sure you are aware, the changes were designed to eliminate the necessity for issuing terminal contracts each year to faculty, in these title series, who had more than two years of service in the University.

Sincerely,

Charles T. Wethington, Jr.

President

Chancellors James Holsinger and Elisabeth Zinser

Vice Presidents Fitzgerald Bramwell and Eugene Williams

Special Assistant Juanita W. Fleming

788/ds

c: